
From: Marie Tucker [mailto:marie.m.g.tucker@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 3:09 PM 
To: SWF Exhibits <SWF.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Predictive Scheduling 

 

A enforcement like this could gravely effect our little restaurant business 

In the restaurant business you only have a chance of making ends  meet if you adjust employee 

hours according to customer counts and keep control of food costs.  Having employees there 

when it is not busy causes huge cash flow issues.  They are happy to leave when not busy and are 

flexible to come in when needed.  

I believe these jobs wont be available at all with rules like this being enforced. 
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